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Dear Honey: 

Thank you very much for speaking at the May 6th meeting of the Gulf Coast Chapter 
of the Financial Planning Association. It was very valuable to our members to hear 
from you about the topics and trends in long term care. I know your talk spurred me 
to review my own mother's situation. 

The members appreciated what you had to say, and it was good to know that we have 

resources available. I hope it leads to business for you. 


I also appreciated that you brought the member of the GSE team from Brazil. 


Again, thank you very much for speaking last Friday. 


Sincerely, 


Post Office Box 40187· Mobile, Alabama 36640 
251-4549195· jhsiV@roperst.com 

mailto:jhsiV@roperst.com

